
Badminton Organizational 
Meeting 

Tuesday, February 5, 2013 
Bonaccord Elementary 
14086—98 Ave 
3:30—5:00pm 

 

Each school that would like to participate in the  Badminton 
events should send a representative to this meeting. Please 
register for this Meeting by e-mailing Chris Humeston directly 
at humeston_c@surreyschools.ca 

The season runs from March 5—April 25, 2013 

Please register your school for the season with the following 
information: 

x� School Name 

x� First and Last Name of Coach 

x� Grade Level 

Register by e-mailing Chris Humeston directly at the above   
e-mail address 


